Submission ID: 8512

Dear Planning Inspectorate

On item 1.0.2. A question was put to all- Has covid had a material change on the proposed development? It may have as since and during the pandemic there has been greater usage of the Nene Way footpath alongside the river, between Wansford and Sutton, but Im not sure if this is a material change.

Item 1.4.20 section f and g As a small landowner would like to see the station relocated to the south side of the existing A47 bridge and we have along with support from Landyke Trust and Parish Councils wish to retain it alongside the line with public and community use. However we are finding that PCC planning department support its location away from the area.

Item 1.10.17 The Old Station House was occupied from 1955 by a member of staff to the Hopkinson family who purchased the station House from Burghley Estate.